Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio

Memo

To: Docketing Division

From: Thomas Persinger, Rail Project Specialist, Rail Division
Cc: PUCO Legal Department

Date: 4-7-2023

Re: PUCO Case No. 22-493-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of
Active Warning Devices at Michigan Southern Railway Grade Crossing, DOT#
477-820S, on CR 43/Harrmann Street in Paulding County, Ohio.

On April 11, 2022, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized
construction for Michigan Southern Railway to install active warning devices at the
following location:

Street DOT# County Project
CR43/Harrmann Street 477-820S Paulding Lights and Gates

On June 15, 2022, the Commission issued a Finding and Order approving the project and
ordering completion by June 15, 2023.

The crossing project has been completed and is in-service as follows:

Street DOT# County Date of
Completion
CR43/Harrmann Street 477-820S Paulding 3-9-2023

Accordingly, the above case may be closed.



Persinger, Thomas

From: Derek Metts <Derek.Metts@patriotrail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:20 PM

To: Persinger, Thomas

Subject: RE: In Service Date for Harrman Street in Paulding County? (477-820S)

See comments below from CDL.

Derek,
The AIS date was 11/8/22. The AlS date and PE stamped drawings were sent over to ORDC on March 20.

Thanks,

CDL

group of companies

JOSH SHAMHART

VP of Railroad Construction Services

Office: (620) 231-6420 | Cell: (417) 208-7862
www_cdl-electric.com | 1308 N. Walnut St., Pittsburg, KS 66762

Thanks,

DM

From: thomas.persinger@puco.ohio.gov <thomas.persinger@puco.ohio.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 10:37 AM

To: Derek Metts <Derek.Metts@patriotrail.com>

Subject: In Service Date for Harrman Street in Paulding County? (477-820S)

[EXTERNAL] - This Email originated outside of your organization. Do Not Click links, open attachments or reply,
unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe!

Good Morning Derek,

| have received some info on the completion of the Harrman Street project in Paulding County including final photos. By
any chance you know when the in-service and/or construction completion date was?

On a side note, your High Street plans in Defiance County should be approved by the end of the month.

Tom Persinger

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Transportation Department

Rail Project Specialist

P: (614) 387-1392



PUCO.ohio.gov

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

4/7/2023 10:34:11 AM

in

Case No(s). 22-0493-RR-FED

Summary: Memorandum Memo regarding completion of the project for the
Installation of Active Warning Devices at Michigan Southern Railway Grade
Crossing, DOT# 477-820S, on CR 43/Harrmann Street in Paulding County, Ohio,
filed by Tom Persinger, Rail Project Specialist. electronically filed by Mr. Thomas
Persinger on behalf of PUCO/Rail Division.



	PAU CR 43 Harrmann St. 22-493-RR-FED Case Closing Memo PDF
	PAU CR 43 Harrmann St. In Service info 4.3.2023

